
NEW PAYMENT PORTAL COMING SOON!

Please keep an eye on your email for our launch announcement.



Don't hesitate to call us at 708-388-9910 if you have any questions.
We appreciate your patience during this transition.







April 1, 2022



A New Online Customer Payment Portal is Heading Your Way!

Tri-State Disposal is not affiliated with any third-party payment 
options such as Doxo.  For more information, click here.

CUSTOMER WARNING!

https://tri-statedisposal.com/customer-warning-about-third-party-bill-pay-websites/

